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Pre-Reception become scientists 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in Pre-Reception we have continued learning about space. Our focus story was ‘The 

Smeds and The Smoos’ where we discussed colour mixing. The focus activity has been 

exploring colour mixing with blue and red.  

The children have been learning all about science and loved taking part in different 

experiments. One experiment involved making giant bubbles which the children thoroughly 

enjoyed. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone. 

 

Mrs Laura Traynor 


